
TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 17, 1990 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
councilmembers J. v. Stone 

c. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 
James Singer 
Sally Beals 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Judith Gilleland 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

Mr. Kenning advised that the ice skating rink in the Leonard 
E. Stubbs Memorial Park is ready for use when weather permits. 

Mr . Kenning outlined two items needing clarification 
relative to the establishment of a satellite Juvenile Court to 
serve the City of Centerville and Washington Township: fiscal 
agent and court location. These items will be further negotiated 
by City Manager Darryl Kenning and Washington Township 
Administrator Michael Morton. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a proposed Ordinance to provide that 
the cost of waste collection for commercial/industrial service be 
changed to $5.00 and that it be adjusted periodically by approval 
of City Council. Following discussion, Council concurred that 
the proposed Ordinance be amended to include the increased cost 
for residential waste collection, a change from $9.00 to $12.50. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council a proposed Contract with 
the Combined Health District of Montgomery County to provide 
services for the City of Centerville relative to the 
rehabilitation of alcoholics and the prevention of alcoholism. 
This service is paid for by ten percent of the funds received 
from the State of Ohio for Liquor Permit Fees during the year 
1990. 

Mr. Kenning outlined the need to repeal Resolution Number 
38-90 which accepted the Bid of Capitol Varsity Company for 
uniform rental for the Service Department. The repealing 
Resolution adopts the same Bid but now represents 33 employees 
rather than the 27 employees reflected in Resolution 38-90. The 
basic cost remains the same. 

Mr. Kenning recommended that Ordinance Number 17-90 remain 
on the table; work continues to be done to make necessary changes 
to the Centerville Municipal Code. 



• . . . 

- Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed the financial legislation 

• 

• 

placed on the agenda for the Council Meeting following this Work 
session. 

~~-.g~ 
Marilyn J. McLaugtrlln ~ 
Clerk of Council 


